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Subject: request extension and modification to the project “Contribution to
UNHCR efforts for Burundian refugees in the Great Lakes Region”

Dear Mr. Stromberg,

I have the pleasure to inform you that I accept the extension and the modification of
the project “Contribution to UNHCR efforts for Burundian refugees in the Great Lakes
Region” as you requested in your letter of 27 June 2018, Belgium allocated 2.750.000
EUR in funding to UNHCR to fund its efforts for Burundian refugees in the Great Lakes
Region. The extension and the modification do not affect the total amount of the

funding.

The requested extension of 6 months will allow the finalization of the implementation
of activities, in particular the distribution of CRI's in Burundi. The recent influx of
Congolese refugees diverted attention and energy form the planned distribution. The
requested modification will allow the inclusion of Congolese refugees recently arrived
in Uganda as beneficiaries and a small change in the activities, notably the
replacement of the pilot bio-gas plant in the Nakivale Settlement with the distribution
of energy-saving items such as additional briquettes and cooking stoves.

This letter will be added to the Terms and Conditions of this contribution.

Sincerely yours,

Peter Van Acker
Director D5
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